
St. Aloysius Redan &  
St. James’ Sebastopol 
Sunday January 26th 2020 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A 

AUSTRALIA DAY 2020  

Parish Priest:  Fr. Kevin Maloney 
Presbytery:  508 Leith Street Redan 
Ph:  5331 4981 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Eladio Lizada OSJ 

 

Next Week’s Readings: 

Malachi 3:1-4 Hebrews 2:14-18                   Luke 2:22-40 

 

Mass Times 
Redan        Sebastopol 
6.00pm Vigil  9.00am     10.30am 
Cathedral        Rokewood 
6.30pm Vigil  8.00am 10.30am 5.00pm 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 
 

Monday  10.00am  Cathedral (Public Holiday) 
Tuesday  12.05pm Cathedral 
Wednesday   12.05pm Cathedral  
                                     1.00pm   St. James (Requiem Mass Mary Skelton RIP)                                                                                         
Thursday     9.30am Redan  12.05pm Cathedral 
Friday     9.30am Sebastopol 12.05pm Cathedral 
 Saturday  10.00am Cathedral 
Sacrament of Penance Cathedral  Friday 11.00am Saturday 11.30am 
 
Recent Deaths: Stuart Robertson, Mary Skelton 
 
Anniversaries:  David Bond, John Cooper, Jack Curran, Ray Frawley, Henry Reitze, 
Gwen Robertson  

Please remember in your prayers the following:  Margaret Cooper, Fr. Denis Dennehy,   
Fletcher Densley, Lanie Dugay, Corazon Laduan, Alex McLaren, Alonso Ng, Jonathon Rich, 
Leonie Street, Sr. Patricia Vagg 
BUPA Aged Care - Prayer services will recommence in February, 2020 
 

 

 

Parish Coordinators & Safeguarding Officers: 

Redan - Bernadette Lynch 

Ph:  0455 212 123 

Email:  redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours:  Tues, Wed & Thurs 9am – 3pm 

Sebastopol - Pauline O’Brien 

Ph:  5336 1353 

Email:  sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours:  Tues, Thurs & Fri 9am – 3pm 

The parishes acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of Australia are our first nation peoples and the 

traditional owners and custodians of this land. 

We are Child Safe Parishes 



Welcome to Father Eladio Lizada, OSJ 
Fr Eladio Lizada from the Oblates of Saint Joseph arrives next Tuesday, January 28. Eladio 

will be living at St Alipius Presbytery, Ballarat East. A significant part of Eladio’s work will 

be working with the parish coordinators, Pauline O’Brien and Bernadette Lynch, helping 

Father Kevin, as Vicar General, with the Linton/Redan/Sebastopol Parishes. We welcome 

Eladio and assure him of our support. 

***************************************************************************** 

St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

St. James Parish Office will reopen on Tuesday, 28th January, 2020 

Roster February 1st / 2nd  
 

Mass Leader Reader Offertory Special 
Ministers 

Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

6pm 
  J Hopkins 

M Van 
Ravenstein     N McGuigan 

    A Braybrook 
J McCartin     N McGuigan E Fernandez 

Team 1 
      T Kennedy 
    P McGowan 
    N McGuigan 

    C 
Vanderkley 

T        Team 2  
       V Dulfer 
      L Spencer 
      B Martin   
C   C  Densley  9am 

J Burns T Haintz A Hirth & 
Family 

P & A 
Kennedy J George M Brown 

Children’s Liturgy - Val Dulfer 
 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Thursday morning at 9am before the 9.30am Mass 
Adoration and Exposition - 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00pm-8.00pm 

************************************************************************ 

St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
St. James Parish Office will reopen on Tuesday, 28th January, 2020 

Dates to Remember: 
Sunday  2nd February     2.30pm Parish Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group 

Monday 3rd February     1.00pm Parish Craft Group 
Tuesday 4th February     9.30am Caring Group Meeting 
Wednesday 5th February     9.30am Beginning of School Year Mass 
Monday 10th February     4.00pm St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 
Tuesday 11th February     4.00pm Sacramental Team Meeting 
Friday 14th February    10.15am Liturgy Group Meeting 
Saturday 15th February      9.00am Men’s Breakfast 

 
St. James’ Parish Filipino Community 
Rosary       2nd Wednesday of the month at 7pm 
Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm 

 
St. James’ Parish School Mass will be held on Wednesday, 6th February at 9.30am.  All Welcome. 



Sacramental Program 2020 – Leaflets are available in the foyer after Mass. 
- Offered to Grade 4 students or older: this sacrament is normally celebrated before a child’s 

First Communion 
- Parent enrolment meeting, Tuesday February 18th at 7.00pm, St. James’ Church Foyer 
- Sunday dismissals, Sunday February 23rd, March 1st, 8th & 15th at 10.30am, St. James’ Church 
- Celebrated on Tuesday March 17th at 7.00pm, St. James’ Church 

 
Ash Wednesday Masses – 26th February 2020 

9.30am – St. James’ Sebastopol – School Mass 

11.45am – St. Aloysius Redan – School Mass 

6pm – St. James’ Sebastopol 

 

Prayer after Communion 
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me 

in adjusting to changes in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow  
through every fibre of my being. Keep me well, and hope filled, always. Holy Spirit use 

me in my situation, for the good of others.   
Amen 

 
************************************************************************ 

Ballarat Diocesan Information, News and Events 

     Baptism Parent/Information Sessions - 
These sessions are offered to parents wishing to have their children under 7 years of age    

Baptised.  Meetings are held in the Mary Glowrey room in the  St. Patrick’s Cathedral 

precinct, 3 Lyons street Sth, Ballarat at either 10.00am or 7.00pm. The next meetings will 

be held on Thursday 6th February, 2020 
 
Plenary Council Delegates from the Diocese of Ballarat  
Bishop Paul is inviting us to nominate delegates from our diocese for the sessions of the 

Australian Plenary Council to be held in 2020 and 2021. Copies of Bishop Paul's letter are 

available through the diocesan website at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au  Nominations 

need to reach Bishop Paul by Friday, February 7, 2020. 
 
 
Support those affected by the bushfires 

The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference has provided information and resources to 

support those affected by the bushfires and this is available from the diocesan website 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or www.catholic.org.au/bushfires.  The diocesan website 

also has media releases from Catholic Mission and Caritas regarding ways they are 

supporting those in bushfire affected areas.  St Vincent de Paul is collecting donations for 

the “Vinnies Bushfire Appeal”  at https://www.vinnies.org.au   Please be assured that all 

donations from Victoria will be directed to Victorians. 

http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/
http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/
http://www.catholic.org.au/bushfires
https://www.vinnies.org.au/

